
Grade 3D
January Newsletter 2023

Dear Grade 3D Parents,

Happy New Year to you all! I hope you enjoyed a relaxing
and memorable time with your families over the break. We
are now back and ready to learn new things in 2023!!

Important Dates to Remember:
Wednesday, January 11th - Epiphany Mass - St. Mary’s
Church @ 10:30 am.  All are welcome!
Wednesday, January 18 - Winnie the Pooh - Dress up as your
favourite character.
Friday, January 25-Bell Talk Day - Wear blue for mental
health.
Thursday, January 26 - Career Day - Dress as your choice of
career.
Friday, January 27 - Dress up as your favourite book
character or wear a shirt you can read.
Monday, January 30-No School - PD Day

Core Curriculum:
LA - Students are expected to write in complete sentences in
all subject areas. We will be working on persuasive writing and
free writing this month, paying special attention to
elaborative details.

Home Reading Program
I will be sending home a new reading sheet for the month of
January.  Please have your child read for at least 15 minutes
a day. The reading sheet is coming home today (Tuesday).
You can backdate reading to the beginning of the month.
Sheets are due on January 31st.



Social: We will continue to research in text and online about
various aspects of Tunisia (traditions, celebrations, services,
government, land, resources, and environment). They will
then create a google presentation on Tunisia that they will be
presenting to the class.

Science: We have already begun our next science unit on
Hearing and Sound. This unit will also include a project of a
homemade musical instrument. More information and a
rubric will be sent home with your child later.

Math: In Math, we will continue to work on basic facts
(addition and subtraction) and adding and subtracting 2 digit
numbers.  We will continue with 3 digit addition and
subtracting.

Have a wonderful month!
Mrs. Downey


